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Les Voiles de Saint-Tropez 2025
Question for Officials

Date: 2025-09-28

Question No: 01
Question For: Race Committee

Question:
Will the Race Committee publish the MarSetBot event ID to allow competitors to access
the positions of marks?

Answer:
There are currently no plans to publish the position of the marks.

Dear competitors,

A request was recently made regarding the availability of the GPS coordinates of the
dynamic buoys.
We contacted the manufacturer to check whether this information could be provided.
Their reply, received on Sunday 28 September, confirmed that it is possible and
authorized, but only through the use of specific software.

As this requirement was not mentioned in the Notice of Race, it would not be fair to ask
all competitors to use such software at this stage. Official race information must remain
equally accessible to all.

Therefore, we cannot give a positive response to this request.

For constructed courses, the positions of the buoys will be given as bearing and distance
from the middle of the starting line, in accordance with the course diagram. These
positions remain moreless approximative.
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